
VE Day celebrations 
This morning in assembly, we spoke about VE Day, what it means and how it 

affected children at the time. We listened to a recording of Winston 
Churchill’s memorable speech declaring the end of the Second World War 

and Ruby Class made a presentation to the school.  
At the end of assembly, the children left the hall to the evocative  

soundtrack of Vera Lynn’s ‘We’ll Meet Again” 
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Dates for your diary 
 May 

16th Cake Sale—Sunshine 

19th Gifford’s Circus—Diamond 

19th-22nd Year 6 Residential 

20th  Maths Day (excl. Y6) 

23rd  Last Day of Term 5 

 June 

2nd  First Day of Term 6 

5th West Midlands Safari—Amber 

6th Cake Sale—Emerald 

11th  Whole School Photographs 

11th Year 5&6 Non-Swimmers 

16th  Archway Activity morning—Y6 

17th Museum in the Park—Aventurine 

20th  Cake Sale—Amber 

 July 

4th  Cake Sale—Aventurine  

8th Whole School Sports Day 

17th  Book Buddy Celebration—R & Y6 

18th  Cake Sale—Rainbow 

18th  Last Day of Term  

CLASS The children that have earned the most amount 
of stars in the last week…well done to everyone! 

Amethyst Felix 

Amber Rosemary 

Ruby Juniper 

Diamond Maya 

Quartz Ava 

Aventurine Scarlett 

Emerald Barney 

No news from the PTFA this week! 
 

Spare underwear—Rainbow Class 
We are in desperate need of spare underpants in Rainbow!  
If you have any that you no longer need, please bring them into the 
office. In the meantime, if you have borrowed any (they are labelled) 
please could you return them asap. Thank you. 

Cotswold Wildlife Park Trip 
Sunshine, Rainbow and Amethyst had an amazing time at the zoo this 
week! We were in awe when a baby rhino came up close to investigate 
us, laughed at all the mud they seemed to be enjoying as well as  
marvelled at their brute strength.  It was fantastic to see the lions 
and we were amazed when the lion yawned, what teeth he had!! Finally, 
it was incredibly heart-warming when we saw the meerkats. We are 
learning the book ‘Meerkat Mail’ currently at school and we loved  
seeing Sunny the meerkat’s relatives, even the mongoose ones!! As 
ever, we were incredibly proud of all the children's behaviour on the 
trip. They really represented the school so well!  
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